
 
 

St. Oliver’s N.S.  

Ballymakenny Road Drogheda, Co. Louth 

Telephone 041 9804578 Email: office@stoliversprimary.ie Web: www.stoliversprimary.ie 

Principal: Catherine Tiernan Bell Vice-Principal: Yvette Kellett Roll No. 20349H 

Booklists 2023/2024 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
Please see the attached letter issued from the Department of Education regarding the School Book 
Scheme.  
 
Please note: 

• All schoolbooks remain the property of the school and are on loan to pupils.  

• All schoolbooks must be returned to the school at the end of the academic year. 

 

Fee to be Paid to School €40 which includes:  
 

➢ Art and Craft Materials  

➢ Photocopying Fees, computer printouts, inks, Aladdin and Parent Texts.  

➢ Apps for iPads/ Software and Online Programmes, Bua na Cainte online etc.  

➢ Allianz Pupil Insurance 24 Hour Cover    

➢ Aquatics is free to all pupils in 6th/4th/ 2nd Classes 
 

      Please pay via e-payments on the Aladdin system.        
 

School Uniform  
• Children in Junior Infants – 6th Class inclusive need only purchase the school tracksuit for the year. No 

formal school uniform needs to be purchased for any class.  
 

Phasing in throughout 2023/2024 
• Children from 3rd-6th Classes inclusive will be transitioning to a new half-zip top at some point 

throughout the year instead of a formal uniform.  All pupils will need this top for representing the 
school at formal events.  

• Clear Cut Marketing in Dunleer and Rockhouse Design will have these available for sale.  
 

This will be on a phased basis. 
 

 

School starts on Tuesday 29h of August at 8.40am 

 

It would be beneficial to the school if you could send a roll of toilet paper and a 
box of tissues with your child for 29th of August Thank you! 

We look forward to welcoming you back to St Oliver’s! 

 
 

Devices: Mobile phones and Smart Watches are not permitted 
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